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Mobile Phone Guidelines for Camp David 

Camp David is an opportunity for campers to build friendships and connect with peers and 
leaders as they enjoy shared experiences. These guidelines are intended to help to create a 
posiƟve, relaƟonal culture at camp, allowing campers to connect with one another.  

Parents are encouraged to refrain from sending their children on camp with a mobile phone. 
Phones are allowed on the buses to and from camp. Leaders will collect phones as campers 
get off the buses. These will be labelled and placed in the safe for the duraƟon of camp.  

If campers are seen using a phone during camp, these will be collected and put in the safe 
unƟl the end of camp.  

If you need to get in contact with your child, please contact one of the directors. The camp 
directors will have their mobile phone with them for the duraƟon of camp. If a situaƟon 
arises such that campers need to contact someone at home, they will also be able to use the 
director’s phone to do so, in consultaƟon with the director.  

ExcepƟons to these guidelines include those campers who need easier access to their phone 
for their wellbeing. In these circumstances, the directors will discuss specific guidelines for 
individual phone use/access during camp. These phones will need to either stay with the 
directors or be kept in the camper’s bag unless required.  

Leaders are also encouraged to only use phones for camp related purposes. 

If you have any quesƟons or concerns, please feel free to contact the directors via email: 
campdavid@gmail.com 

 


